



A Simpson Senior Services Community

Embracing Life
Office of Long Term Living Bureau of Policy and Strategic Plannin P.O. Box 2675

Harrisburg, Pa 17105 Attention: Bill White RECEIVED

JUL 3 1 REC'D

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY REVIEW COMMISSION

09 JUL 28 AM 9: 55 BUR OF LTC PGMS

2101 Belmont Ave. Philadelphia, PA 19131-1628 Phone (215) 878-3600 Fax (215) 878-6701 http://www.simpsonhouse.org

Dear Sir,

I am writing this letter to you as the Executive Director of a Continuing Care Retirement Community in Pennsylvania. As such, I would like to share with you that should the proposed Assisted Living Regulations be adopted as is, it is highly unlikely that Simpson House would consider having a licensed Assisted Living as part of it's retirement community.

Simpson House is in favor however, of the changes to the proposed regulations as outlined in the attachment from PANPHA. With those changes, Simpson House and other communities serving seniors in the Commonwealth would be more likely to consider applying for an Assisted Living License. The proposed regulations would not improve the quality of care or quality of life of residents, but would impose higher monetary costs for both the seniors and the provider.

Please take the time to review the attachment before the regulations are adopted.

Gloria Boring

Executive Director







A Simpson Senior Services Community

Embracing Life

The Honorable John M. Hall Secretary, Department of Aging Office of Long-Term Care Living Bureau of Policy and Strategic Planning P. O. Box 2675 Harrisburg, PA 17105

Dear Judge Hall,

I am writing this letter to you as the Executive Director of a Continuing Care Retirement Community in Pennsylvania. As such, I would like to share with you that should the proposed Assisted Living Regulations be adopted as is, it is highly unlikely that Simpson House would consider having a licensed Assisted Living as part of it's retirement community.

Simpson House is in favor however, of the changes to the proposed regulations as outlined in the attachment from PANPHA. With those changes, Simpson House and other communities serving seniors in the Commonwealth would be more likely to consider applying for an Assisted Living License. The proposed regulations would not improve the quality of care or quality of life of residents, but would impose higher monetary costs for both the seniors and the provider.

Please take the time to review the attachment before the regulations are adopted.

Respectfully,

Gloria Boring

Executive Director





2101 Belmont Ave.
Philadelphia, PA 19131-1628
Phone (215) 878-3600
Fax (215) 878-6701
http://www.simpsonhouse.org